
24
th
 September 2014 

Mark Heaney 

London Borough of Bromley 

 

Dear Mr. Heaney, 

 

 

14/03278/FULL1 | Fence and gates fronting Braken [sic] Hill Lane PART RETROSPECTIVE  

 

Over-height boundary fence 

 

The previously existing fence erected originally under 89/01148 and replaced under 98/01287 has been 

removed and replaced by one much higher without planning permission which this application now 

seeks to rectify.   

 

We object to this application.  In places the fence is now over 3m high, is much higher than the 

previously existing fence and is now excessively dominant in the street scene.  Granting permission for 

this application would, we believe, set an unwelcome precedent.  

 

Google Street View shows this: 

 
 

Whereas the new fence looks like this (the yellow sign on the wall is a good indicator of the change): - 

 
 

 

Another then and now comparison: 

 



 

   

 

 
Note the corresponding positions of the shrubs on the wall 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 


